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Sent: 27 January 2012 

To: PEC-Pianning 

Subject: Plemont Holiday Village 

Attention of the Minister 
Ref Application P/2011/1673 

Dear sir, 

I note that you are to consi der fresh plans for the development of the Plemont Headland. 

It was extremely disappointing that the States failed to take into account the "line in the sand" and did 
not agree to protect the Plemont Headland from future development when agreeing the Island Plan. 
Once again it is refreshing that the Nationa l Trust should take upon its self to raise public awareness of 
the beauty of the head land and the travesty that would come about if the development plans before 
you are agreed. 

Clearly the plans have to be rejected and the States encouraged to explore the purchase by the National 
Trust or a Trust set up for the purpose, of the Headland for future generations of islanders to enjoy this 
ecr 'cally fragi le landscape. 

It was right to provide a green lung in the form of the Town Park in St Helier, also I suggest uppermost in 
our mind should be the protection of our countryside and foremost the protection of one of the finest 
head lands in Jersey from the hungry developer. 

It is my earnest hope that Plemont can be saved and plan P/ 2011/ 1673 is rejected. 

What a legacy to hand on to future generations. 

David Beaugeard 

StLawrence-
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